RECEIVED

MAY 2 4 2018

Dept. of Public Works

May 22, 2018

Dear Mayor and Common Council,

I am requesting that Prospect Street be changed to Louise Hunter Ave. Louise Hunter is a woman who planted the seeds for today's mission in 1970 with the Louise Hunter Love and Charity Club, Inc. She is the mother of 21 children and grandmother to more than 60 children. Honor this outstanding woman of faith who, for the past 50 years, has done and continues to do all that she can to work to feed the hungry and shelter the homeless in southeastern Wisconsin.

For information on this issue you can feel free to contact me by email @ Martinscotty33@hotmail.com, or cell phone number (262) 880-1927 or 1213 Grand Ave, Racine, WI 53403.

God Bless.

Scotty Martin